Apple Valley’'s Current Town
Government’s Decision to Use

EMINENT DOMAIN
To Take Over The Town’s Oldest
Company - Apple Valley Ranchos
Water — Means that

THIS WILL HAPPEN:

[V] The Town Council WILL NOT be able to
lower water rates, as they once promised.

] Your taxes WILL GO UP, as the Town is
forced to float bonds to pay millions of
dollars for what you already have: clean, safe
and reliable water service.

[V A long and costly legal process will consume
millions more of taxpayer dollars—more
than even the Town Council is admitting.

V1 If you are NOT an Apple Valley Ranchos
customer, your taxes will pay the cost of
legal fees plus the unknown price for a
water company.

V1 If you conserve water or if you are a low
income customer and receive reduced water
rates, under Town ownership you will now
be forced to pay more for water based on
the Town's financing scheme.

Say No to Higher Taxes and
Big Government and Millions
More in Spending.

EMAIL YOUR
COUNCILMEMBERS AND TELL
THEM STOP SPENDING
OUR TAX DOLLARS!

NO GOVERNMENT
TAKEOVER!

Mayor Larry Cusack Icusack@applevalley.org
Mayor Pro Tem Barb Stanton bstanton@applevalley.org
Councilmember Art Bishop abishop@applevalley.org
Councilmember Curt Emick cemick@applevalley.org
Councilmember Scott Nassif snassif@applevalley.org
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GOVERNMENT
TAKEOVER

Visit www.AppleValleyWaterFacts.com




